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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division
To:

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator



Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel



Alex Jaegerman, Director of the Planning Division



Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Coordinator

From:

Molly Casto, Planner

Date:

February 4, 2008
Re:

130 Eastern Promenade- Longfellow Estates




Attached is the most recent letter from Bruce McGlauflin, dated February 1, 2008.  It appears that he contests Marge’s determination that the proposal meets the open space requirement for the R-6 zone.  I also attached Marge’s memo concerning open space.  

I am forwarding this for your records.  I have not responded to this letter. Please advise if I should forward this to the Planning Board as he requests.  


